

Tasman District Council Outreach event

Jamie McPherson <Jamie.McPherson@tasman.govt.nz> Fri, Aug 7, 2020 at 8:49 AM To: Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>, Stef Naldi <events@memo.co.nz> Cc: Anne Turley <Anne.Turley@tasman.govt.nz>, Christeen Mackenzie <Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz>, Dean McNamara <Dean.McNamara@tasman.govt.nz>, Jeremy Butler <Jeremy.Butler@tasman.govt.nz>, Dugald Ley <Dugald.Ley@tasman.govt.nz>

Hi Marion

The process around the Tasman Environment Plan looks like it fits well with MDCA's desire for input.

I'm not sure I will be able to add anything at MDCA 14th September meeting over and above what I presented on 13th July. It is really more about the process running its course and the drop-in sessions proposed will be really useful.

In the meantime we will keep an eye out for any new development proposal from the relevant landowner that could result in developing some kind of connection from Jessie St to Aranui Rd – but from recent discussion I understand this may not be happening any time soon. Note regardless of what form that connection ultimately takes (eg cycleway + walkway, with or without some allowance for occasional or permanent vehicle access) there is usually only 1 opportunity for land to be secured in perpetuity, and the district plan indicative roads provides a mechanism for this. Once land is otherwise developed, it is effectively 'gone' ie much too expensive to revert to transport use.

Regards

Jamie

Jamie McPherson

Transportation Manager **DDI** +64 3 543 7256 | **Mobile** +64 27 600 8447 | <u>Jamie.McPherson@tasman.govt.nz</u>

Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ





This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete

From: Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

[Quoted text hidden]

[Quoted text hidden]